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MEMORANDUM 
Memo No. 19-019 

 
TO: Trustees 
 Student Trustees  
 
FROM: Camille Williams-Taylor, Director of Education and Secretary of the Board 
 Michele Giroux, Executive Officer Corporate Services 

 
DATE: 01 March 2019 

RE: Supplemental Information re Trustee Carryforwards 
 

 
As detailed in section 2.13 P.005.GOV Board Member Expenses and Support Services, 
unspent funds in Board members' individual accounts may be carried forward from one 
fiscal year to the next upon written request outlining the rationale for the carry forward. 
However, in the case of Board member re-election, unspent carry forward funds may 
not be carried forward from one term to the next.  
  
Carry forward amounts for the past four fiscal years are as follows:  
 
2014-2015 $30,374 
2015-2016 $59,760 
2016-2017 $73,927 
2017-2018 $34,900 
 
 
For further details, contact Katrine Mallan, Manager, Board Services at 
katrine.mallan@ocdsb.ca or x8381.  
 
 
cc Senior Staff 
 Manager, Board Services 
 Corporate Records 
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